
 

 

 

 

 

Outside of health and social care settings… 

…there are a lot of changes 

No longer mandatory to wear a face covering 

No longer required to show your NHS COVID 

pass at venues or events by law 

No face coverings required in schools or 

colleges 

No longer required to work from home 

Inside health and social care settings… 

…it’s NO change 

For up to date guidance visit: 

www.gov.uk/coronavirus 
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